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Voting by mail is such an important part of our state’s elections, it is offensive that 

any one of our elected representatives would even consider doing away with it. Does 

the state representative who introduced this bill forget the number of disabled and 

elderly constituents he serves? Or does he just not care enough to hide his disregard 

for them? Vote by mail got him elected and he should remember that. 


